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Saturday, April 9, 2016
DAILY MESSAGE OF MARY, ROSE OF PEACE, TRANSMITTED IN THE CITY OF FLORIANÓPOLIS,
SANTA CATARINA, BRAZIL, TO THE VISIONARY FRIAR ELÍAS DEL SAGRADO CORAZÓN?

Dear children,

The triumph of My Immaculate Heart through the Campaign for Peace will be the rescue and
salvation of the young ones.

That is why the semiannual meeting of youth in Florianopolis intends to gather the souls that need
to return to the Heart of God.

This meeting will be encompassed within the festival of youth, in which prayer, art and music, as
well as service, will be united in the proposal of peace.

For this, the youth of Florianopolis will promote and impel the semiannual meeting, they will try to
gather souls so that at some moment they may become servants of Christ.

This first Youth Festival or Meeting for Peace will be in the month of July of 2016 and will be
concomitant with the World Youth Day, in the spirit that the young ones celebrate the Jubilee of the
Mercy of God.

In the next semester, the festival will be in the month of January of 2017, when the youth of
different parts of Brazil will congregate and will already have been able to deepen in the spiritual
task initiated in this meeting.

The participation of the Grace Mercy Order as well as the group that pilgrims will be fundamental
in these meetings.

From the month of July of 2016 on, and for a period, the Meeting of the Youth will progress within
the proposal of peace.

The young people of Florianopolis are invited to prepare this first meeting in the month of July, and
the song to be offered is "Blessed are the merciful".

A good preparation for all My children.

I thank you for responding to My call!

Who congregates you,

Your Mother Mary, Rose of Peace


